
Mr. Forsyth, 

Already several months ago I have forwarded an inquiry for 
You. Now I am asking You once again, have your laboratory 
issued this document or not?    

 
 



 
 

 

We have received this summary from Mr. Lahey. I attach 
herewith his video interview, where he announces that he will 
carry out researches in your laboratory. Please, answer a 



question: Whether Mr.Lahey is a swindler and failed to carry 
out researches in your laboratory or not?  

I hereby also forward You completed comparison tests in 
Excelchem Environment Labs in the USA, which actually 
confirm drastic difference of USVR (HRCM) sorbent being 
investigated versus activated charcoal. Indirectly it confirms that 
above research results could not be devised, therefore these were 
made in reality. Currently, USVR (HRCM) investigations are 
performed in numerous research centers in the USA.    

 

The second question is as follows: Have You written this letter?  

 

 

 
 



As a result, You represented me a fraud in the eyes of Russian 
public. Russian academicians still represent me in Russian mass 
media as a fraud, which is able to counterfeit a document. I have 
written You last time, that I was glad to see a journalist from 
Washington Post, who informed me personally that You 
confirmed an issue of above document. Is he lying?  

Mr. Forsyth, if You still give no answer to my question, I will 
be forced to address the court in the USA.  

Best regards, Mr. Petrik.   


